
 

Dear Parents,  

The Holidays are here! We are so excited to announce that we will have two 

fabulous Christmas parties this year! The first party is our Happy Birthday Jesus 

Party on Tuesday 12/20. We will begin in the classroom at our lunch time 11:20-

2:00. Please send in $5.00 per student to cover the cost of food and cake. We will 

have catered food; fresh made chicken nuggets, mac and cheese and carrot sticks 

as well as a yummy cake to celebrate the birth of our Lord.  We will need donations 

of Christmas table cloths, juice boxes, plates and napkins. Please wear regular 

uniform on this day. 

                                          

We will also have a (students only) Kindergarten Polar Express movie afternoon on 

Wednesday 12/21. Your child may wear their Christmas PJ’s and slippers and bring 

a pillow and blanket to lay on. Your child must have a lunch on this day. We will have 

hot cocoa and cookies in the afternoon. We will need donations of Christmas 

cookies, hot cocoa, cups, napkins and table cloths on this day.  

Please return this slip no later than Wednesday 12/14. 

 

Childs name:_________________________________ 

I included my $5.00 for lunch on 12/20  

(*optional) I will donate:____________________________ 

http://www.google.com/imgres?num=10&hl=en&tbo=d&biw=1366&bih=673&tbm=isch&tbnid=i48zODFVA7KLUM:&imgrefurl=http://www.amazon.com/The-Polar-Express-Various-Artists/dp/B00063F8B2&docid=o3Bf9UnCJtqSnM&imgurl=http://ecx.images-amazon.com/images/I/517YDyzCqWL._SL500_AA300_.jpg&w=300&h=300&ei=KHfLUNv8J4_g8wSZr4DAAw&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=259&vpy=241&dur=518&hovh=225&hovw=225&tx=129&ty=81&sig=112311103749593637465&page=2&tbnh=141&tbnw=141&start=24&ndsp=31&ved=1t:429,r:32,s:0,i:257

